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VIA EMAIL

Attn: Mr. Fred Voltz
Zebedee_177@yahoo.com

Re:  Records Request — Relating to a copy of the contract with Robison Belaustegui Sharp &
Low regarding the representation of Carolyn Tanner and associated budgeted costs.

Dear Mr. Voltz:

Chapter 239 of the Nevada Revised Statutes (“NRS”), specifically NRS 239.0107(1), requires a
governmental entity to respond to public records requests within five business days.
Accordingly, the Public Utilities Commission of Nevada (“Commission”) is responding to your
December 29, 2016 request for an electronic copy of the “contract with Robison Law Firm,
Reno, NV, regarding representation for former PUCN employee/former General Counsel
Carolyn Elizabeth Tanner aka Lina Tanner with schedules breaking down budgeted billable
hours/expenses to include, but not limited to lead attorney, assistant attorney, paralegal,
WestLaw research costs.”

Please find the attached copies of the Robison Belaustegui Sharp & Low contract and associated
documents responsive to your request.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (775) 684-6152.
Sincerely,
4
Daniel Haggarty

Administrative Attorney
Public Utilities Commission of Nevada
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